
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Boost Sessions - GCSE Intervention & Subject Revision Sessions 
 

From Tuesday 3rd December, we will be starting our planned intervention and revision sessions with Year 11 
students to support them in their GCSE courses and preparing them for their final examinations in the summer.  
 
Subject Boosters 
These sessions will run at the end of the school day, 3:15pm to 4:00pm Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  
 
Week A will be core subjects [Maths/English/Science] and Week B will be option subjects. 
 
It is the expectation that all students attend Week A core sessions. 

 
For Week B, if your child studies more than one subject that has a session running on a certain day, they will need to 
make a decision as to which session they are going to attend.  
 
To support in preparing your child, subjects will be providing students with details of the content/skills that will be 
covered in each session. Please go through your child’s report, released prior to parents’ evening on the 4th 
December, and support them in making good decisions about what their priorities for revision are going to be.  
 
Some subjects in Week B are targeting revision sessions at specific students (invited via their subject teacher). If 
your child has not been invited to a session that they feel would be of benefit to them, please ask them to discuss 
this with their subject teacher. 
 

 

 

 
A reminder that the school buses will be running at normal times so if your child normally gets the school bus and 
wants to attend a revision session after school, then you will need to organise alternative transport for your child on 
that day.  
 
If you have any questions about our after-school intervention program, then please contact me via email at 
simmons.j2@thecoleshillschool.org   Thank you for your support  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr J Simmons  
Assistant Headteacher   Senior Strategic Lead for Year 11 

mailto:simmons.j2@thecoleshillschool.org

